
A notice was posted at Exchange Bank stating 

any water payment received after October 15th 

in the banks drop box, will be returned to you 

by mail, not given to the city. The city has 

installed an outside drop box. This box is ready 

to use. The lobby of City Hall will be open 

Monday thru Friday 8am-12pm and 1pm-5pm. 

Please place your water payment in the city hall 

door slot or anytime in the outside drop 

box. The box is located on the south side of 

the city hall building, at the west end. 

At the present time, City Hall is only opened 

from 8:00am to 12:00 noon. The Council is in 

the process of taking applications for City Clerk 

position. Applications are due in this office by 

October 25th by 4:00pm. Please call city hall 

660/457-3022 and leave a message if you are in 

need of information or help. Someone will 

return your call. 

Thank you!


